PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL, NANDED CITY, PUNE ‘
Preprimary and Std. I to X Ref: PPSNC/Admin/023/2022-23 Date: 1** December 2022
Dear Parents,
This is to inform you that General Medical Check-up has been scheduled in school from Monday, 5™
December 2022 to Friday, 9" December 2022 during school hours. Children should not be absent, unless
they are unwell. Students will be called according to their classes.




